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February 5, 2013 
 
 
 
John P. Ewasutyn, Chairman 
Town of Newburgh Planning Board 
308 Gardnertown Road 
Newburgh, NY 12550 
 
RE:  Subdivision Plan Lands of Elapus Ltd. 
        Bright Star Drive (Private Drive off of Oak Street) 
        Town of Newburgh Tax Parcels: Section 9 Block 3 Lot 70.5 
        Town Project No. 2013- 02  
         
Dear Mr. Ewasutyn: 
 
 Enclosed are 14 sets of the above referenced subdivision plan, 14 copies of the 
Long Form EAF, a subdivision application and the required fees ($550.00 application 
fee, $150.00 public hearing fee and $2000.00 escrow fee).  
 
 The applicant proposes a two-lot residential subdivision of a 4.52 acre +/- parcel 
located on Bright Star Drive, which is an existing private road located off of Oak Street.  
The parcel is located in the R3 Zoning District, the Marlboro School District and the 
Middlehope Fire District. The parcel is not located within a sewer or water district.  This 
lot is designated as Lot No. 5 of a previously approved subdivision entitled “Subdivision 
Plan lands of Elapus Ltd.,” filed in the Orange County Clerk’s office on November 2, 
2005 as Map No. 833-05.  The lot contains an existing single-family home serviced by an 
individual well and sanitary disposal system. The newly created lot will also contain a 
single-family home with a private well and sanitary disposal system.  The lots will be 
2.57 acres and 1.95 acres in size and meet all Town of Newburgh Zoning bulk lot 
requirements. 
  
  If any further explanation is required, please feel free to contact our office. 
    
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Darren C. Doce 
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